HEALTH DEPARTMENT

PLAN REVIEW

Date: 08/08/2019

Re: 189 The Plaza

Comments: These are areas that need to be addressed for this project:

1)

2)
3)

4)

5)

6)

7)

8)

9)

During demolition, excavation, construction, etc., require dust control, rodent and pest
control measures, and soil erosion preventative measures

Trash storage area and recycling storage container area required
Port-o-Johns must be maintained and sanitary at all times

Specific plans provided to Health Department for retail food areas, laundry, spa and
pool, sauna, etc {with appropriate fees)

All plumbing to be in compliance with Plumbing UCC Code {Building Dept.)

All retail food, bathing, vending, housing rental, laundry, etc. require licensing from the
Health Department, with appropriate fees (Health Dept. to be contacted for specifics)

Air conditioner units, generators, compressors, etc. to have approval and be in
compliance with Twp. Noise Code (Section 21)

Alf residential rental units to be registered, fees paid and inspected prior to occupancy

Since it is a multiple family dwelling, must be registered with NJ State DCA

10) Health Department to be contacted by GC or project Manager with questions to the

above (261-837-1600 ext. 1500)

Ken Katter, Health Officer 08-08-2019




